
From:  Helen Jacks <thejacksfamilyla@gmail.com>

Sent time:  06/01/2020 03:55:34 PM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Cc:  mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; david.ryu@lacity.org; vince.bertoni@lacity.org; Kevin.keller@lacity.org

Subject:  FOR PUBLIC RECORD: Comment for Hollywood Center Project Draft Environmental Impact Report; Case Number ENV-2018-2116-EIR
 

Dear Ms. Nguyen and City Officials,

This proposed project is unethical. We all know it is in violation of existing zoning laws and would further exacerbate the traffic
congestion and air pollution in the Hollywood community.

As I sit in my home, receiving emergency alerts about curfews due to civil unrest, I wonder if any of my elected city officials have
read Eric Klinenberg's excellent book, PALACES FOR THE PEOPLE: How Social Infrastructure Can Help Fight Inequality,
Polarization, and the Decline of Civic Life. I highly recommend you take a look at it, set aside your thoughts about campaign
donations from developers, and do the right thing. There is no honest way to evaluate this project as beneficial to the citizens of
Hollywood.  Instead, it typifies political corruption and looting.

Sincerely,
Helen Jacks 
2036 Holly Hill Terrace


